
 

 

 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
For Immediate Release 
September 24, 2020 
 
 

Virtual Public Meeting on Shipyard Road and  
Whitefield Avenue Intersection Changes 

 
Chatham County, GA (September 24, 2020) – Chatham County Engineering Department will 
host a virtual public meeting to present planned changes to the intersection of Shipyard Road 
and Whitefield Avenue.  

What: Virtual Public Meeting 

When: September 29, 2020, 4:00 – 6:00 PM 

How to join the virtual public meeting: 

On the web: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89077558819?pwd=YXRNZWhIRDVZMG5ua1FaSC9zM1ZBdz09 

Passcode: 603073 

 

Or by telephone: 

1-646-558-8656 or 1-301-715-8592   

Webinar ID: 890 7755 8819 

Passcode: 603073 

### 

 
Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, Ga 
Office: 912-652-7974 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89077558819?pwd=YXRNZWhIRDVZMG5ua1FaSC9zM1ZBdz09


Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org 


